ALL UNITS FIRE ALARM TEST
MONDAY, AUGUST 15" 8:30 AM

To: All Residents of The Hill At Furnace Brook Condo
From: G&G Management

Date: August 8,2011

The fire alarm devices inside all units will be tested on Monday, August
15" beginning at approximately 8:30AM as part of routine maintenance
and in accordance with fire éafety code.
This is a mandatory test which requires all units to provide access for
approximately 90 minutes or until such time that your unit has been
tested. If you cannot be home, you must make prior arrangements with a
neighbor, friend, or Al DiFazio in Unit #204 so access will be guaranteed
during this timeframe. If the fire alarm company cannot enter your unit
on August 15", you will be charged for the cost to return at a later date
| and all subsequent dates following until you have been tested.
If you have any questions, please contact Mark Leone at G&G Management:

mleone@gandgrealty.com or 781-455-6565 ext. 202.




